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SIATE OF ILLINOIS
'To Whom It May Concern, Pollution Control Board

Very simply put, we are opposed to the Lowe Tromsfer Station due to the extra
traffic, water/soil safety and possible odor. (Not to mention the visual
disturbance.) NO WASTE TRANSFER STATION!!!

Sincerely,

The Youngers
21 Meadow Lome
Cary, IL. 60013
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